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PART NUMBER CHANGE NOTICE 

Description: 

MR7580 and MR7590 are now designated under the part numbers 
GMR7580 and GMR7590 

MR7580 and MR7590 part numbers are not obsolete, but have been removed from 
Glenair catalog documentation. New orders should use the “GMR” prefix. 

GMR7580 and GMR7590 parts are equivalent to MR7580 and MR7590 parts; the only 
difference is the addition of the “G” to the part number. 

Both MR and GMR parts can be RoHS compliant by adding the “513” mod code. 

 “MR” code parts no longer appear in Glenair catalogs, and orders should now use the 
equivalent “GMR” code parts. 


